
Special Focus - Through March 2012: 

Wednesday Peace Vigils  
to Say NO to War on Iran
Organizers of the Wednesday Weekly Peace Vigil will 
dedicate the vigils from the end of February through 
March to speaking out against the threat of a U.S. war 
on Iran. Join any of the Wednesday vigils to SAY NO! to 
a new U.S. war. 

If you can’t come to the Wednesday events, organize friends and 
neighbors to hold an anti-war vigil in March in your neighborhood.  
For support or information on organizing your neighborhood event  
in March, call the WAMM office at 612-827-5364. 

Join the Wednesday Peace Vigil:

Feb. 29, March 7, 14, 21 & 28 
4:30–5:30 pm

Lake Street/Marshall Avenue Bridge over the Mississippi River  
between Minneapolis & St. Paul. 

Be part of a visible anti-war presence!
The weekly vigil is sponsored by Twin Cities Peace Campaign and Women Against Military Madness 

The call for a special focus against a war on Iran at the Wednesday vigils is also endorsed by Anti-War Committee,  
Minnesota Peace Action Coalition and Veterans for Peace. For more info: 612-522-1861 or 612-827-5364
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